
 
 

Date: 22/06/2018 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/014192 – domestic violence 

 

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act. 
 
 
The Royal College of Midwives (RCM) would like to make a request, under the Freedom of Information Act for the 
following information: 
 
 
Does your Trust have a specific policy to support staff who may suffer domestic violence? 
 
 
Yes 
No, however this subject is covered by the Safeguarding Adults policy. 


